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Council Report 
For the Meeting of November 26, 2020 
 

 

To: Council Date: November 18, 2020 

From: C. Coates, City Clerk 

Subject: Electric Vehicle Charging User Fee 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the following bylaws be given first, second, and third readings: 
1. City Parkades Electric Vehicle Charging Fees Bylaw No. 20-032 
2. Streets and Traffic Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 9) No. 20-033 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaws No. 20-032 and No. 
20-033. 
 
The issue came before Council on July 16, 2020 where the following resolution was approved: 
 
Electric Vehicle Charging User Fee  
1. That Council direct staff to bring forward for introductory readings: 

a. Amendments to the Streets and Traffic Bylaw (Bylaw No. 09-079) for the establishment 
and regulation of an electric vehicle charging zone, and collection of a fee for EV charging 
on city streets. 

b. A new bylaw, City Parkades Electric Vehicle Charging Fees Bylaw (Bylaw no. 20-032) 
for collection of a fee for EV charging in City parkades and surface parking lots. 

2. That Council authorize that revenue from fees collected from these bylaws be placed in the 
Climate Action Reserve Fund to support continued investment in EV charging infrastructure. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Chris Coates         
City Clerk        
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager:    
 

 
Date:    

List of Attachments: 

• Bylaw No. 20-032 

• Bylaw No. 20-033 

November 20, 2020




